
NORWICH ROAD ACADEMY 
‘Building our love of learning together’ 

Christmas 2020  

Dates for Your Diary  

Friday 18th December - Finish for 

Christmas. 

Mon 4th Jan—Academy Training 

Day 

Tues  5th Jan - Children back 

Mon 18th Jan—Heads of Houses 

Week 

Fri 12th Feb— Break up for half term 

Mon 22nd  Feb—Back to school 

Fri 26th March—Break up for Easter 

Mon 12th April—Academy Training 

Day 

Tues 13th April—Children back. 

Mon May 10th—Year 6 SATS, all 

Foxes pupils must be in 

Safeguarding Children 

We all have a responsibility to 

safeguard and promote the 

welfare of children.  If you have a 

safeguarding concern, you can 

speak to one of our Designated 

Safeguarding Leaders.   These 

are: Mrs Miles,  Mrs Brain, Mrs 

King,  Mrs Kato , Mrs Stanton and 

Mrs Marshall 

v i a  t h e 

a c a d e m y 

office. 
Current whole school attendance is 96.4% to date.  Keep up the good work! 

Dear Parents and Carers  

You have all been wonderful!  You 

have supported us and worked with 

us so well this term, particularly with 

the new ways of working.  You have shared any COVID19 concerns that 

you have had promptly and this has helped us to keep going as well as 

we have. Your children have arrived at school very well prepared and 

been a real joy.  Thank you. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE: Contact tracing will still be operational here, 

over the weekend, should there be any academy related positive cases.  

This means that if a child develops symptoms or tests positive, up to 

Sunday 20th December, please let us know.  You can contact me 

through Class Dojo up to this date.  Alternatively, you can contact Public 

Health England on 0300 303 8537. Likewise, if a pupil or member of 

staff is affected, we will get in touch with any contacts to let them know. 

Please remember that our office is moving to online payments only for 

lunches and Hedgehogs from next month 

This term Ms. Seligman leaves to have her baby.  We wish her well.  Mr 

Pickett joins us in January to look after Robins class.   

Please join me in thanking the staff here, for being so dedicated and 

supporting the children so well during this challenging time. 

My best wishes to you and your family. 

Mrs. Julia Miles 

Principal                                                                               

        

 

 

 

 

www.norwichroadacademy.co.uk 

Tel: 01842 753279    

Please remember, if you have positive 

feedback for us, we would be grateful 

if you could complete Parent View, it 

resets every academic year: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

If there is something that we can im-

prove or that you think we need to 

know, please 

get in touch 

with us. We 

are happy to 

help.  

We want to keep our academy 

safe.  When you visit, please: 

• Wear a mask 

• Keep your distance 

• Only one adult should drop off, 

• Use the one way systems 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


Christmas fun and lots to celebrate this term! 

Don’t forget to follow us on: 

Facebook: Norwich Road Academy 

Twitter: @NorwichRoadAca 

and Instagram 

 


